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June 16, 2020 
 Projects: 18-2252 and 15-1345 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION WORK AT BLOOR STREET / MISSISSAUGA VALLEY BOULEVARD 
 

• We are installing a 1200mm (4 feet) sanitary sewer by tunnelling under Bloor Street between 
Mississauga Valley Boulevard and Cawthra Road.  We will be working from 7 a.m. to 3 a.m., 
five days a week. The work should be completed by mid-August, weather permitting. 

 
WHAT CAN YOU EXPECT? 
• We have placed high concrete walls around the compound to protect residents from noise and 

dust.  You may, however, hear some construction noise from our equipment.  We will do our 
best to keep noise to a minimum, especially at night. 
 

PROJECT UPDATES 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to the plans. 
• All the project notices are on line at peelregion.ca/pw/construction/miss/15-1345.htm. 
• Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 
 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
• Critical infrastructure construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, 

contractors and the community safe by complying with provincial guidelines, physical 
distancing, using personal protective equipment, and adjusting work schedules and shifts. 

 
 
Grace Krasowski 
Project Manager, Wastewater Division 
905-791-7800, ext. 7820 
grace.krasowski@peelregion.ca  
 
 
 
 
 
Any questions or concerns about this notice can be directed to: 
Sandra LeFaucheur, Project Ambassador 
Public Works 
ambassador@peelregion.ca  
416-457-3889 
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